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This tax has been a burden for businesses and the people in the State of Oregon. It 

has had a negative impact on small business as it hits them at such a low threshold 

and adds additional tax burden regardless of the profitability of the business. The 

people of Oregon are also carrying the burden of this tax through paying higher 

prices, or seeing this tax listed as an add on fee by the vendors on each invoice. 

Raising the threshold for exemption of revenue would be a first step in reducing the 

tax burden on everyone in the State of Oregon.  


